

HOME UPDATE



What a fun and busy month we had in April. We hatched all seven eggs brought to us by 'Incredible Eggs'. Residents and staff watched as the little chicks pecked their way out.

We couldn't have just an ordinary afternoon tea at Easter, so we decided on a Madhatter's Tea party.

And on Easter Monday, Terry entertained us all again, and the dance floor was full.

In this newsletter you will find:

News from our April activities, trips & things to look forward to in May!





Nature & Pet's Corner

CHICKS & STAINES SPEAKER

We welcomed a guest speaker to Moor House. He spoke about Staines Moor and all the wildlife that can be found there. We also learnt about the history of Moor House and Vicarage Road, and how much this area has changed over the years.

Shortly before Easter, 'Incredible Eggs' brought us everything we would need to hatch seven eggs and look after some adorable chicks for ten days. The chicks are now on a farm in Canterbury, where they can roam freely with ducklings, geese and eight alpacas. Residents and staff enjoyed seeing the chicks each day.

It was time to clear the raised beds in the garden ready for planting, and Alex was happy to help with this.



Fun & Games

INDOOR ACTIVITIES

As usual there were lots of different games played in April with a couple of new games too -'Bottle Top Darts' was fun



Arts & Crafts

ART & FLOWER ARRANGING

The arrival of our chicks inspired some lovely art work, and several of our ladies were busy arranging flowers to display around the home at Easter.







Linnie's Fashion

SHOPPING AT MOOR HOUSE

Our dining room was turned into a clothes' shop one Friday afternoon. We welcomed Lin along with her mobile shop 'Linnie's Fashions'. Residents and some of their families, joined us to browse, try on and buy some of the lovely clothes.



Entertainment

SINGING & DANCING

Terry Gleed, Chris Clarke and Paul Grainger entertained us. There was lots of dancing and singing along.







Easter

AFTERNOON TEA

What a fun Easter afternoon tea we had, themed on the Madhatter's Tea Party. With thanks to Alicia and Matt for making the gorgeous cakes.





Thank You

EASTER CHICKS

A big thank you goes to a friend of Moor House, Pauline, who knitted 27 wool chicks for our residents to find on Easter Sunday.





Ice Cream Van

SUMMER FUN

Look out for the fortnightly visits from the local ice cream van, starting Thursday 8th May. Perfect for the summer months.

TO COME...MAY 2025

- 01 MAY TRIP PUB OUTING
- 02 MAY TRIP OUTING TO THE SHOPS
- o6 MAY DANCING BEST FOOT FORWARD
- 07 MAY TRIP SQUIRES
- 08 MAY VE DAY CELEBRATIONS
- 09 MAY HAPPY HANDS MAKING COOKIES
- 11 MAY TRIP CHRIST CHURCH AM SERVICE
- 12 MAY TAP ABOUT TOWN SHOW
- 19 MAY AROMATHERAPY
- 20 MAY TRIP SHOPPING
- 21 MAY TRIP LUNCH OUT
- 22 MAY ICE CREAM VAN IN THE CAR PARK
- 27 MAY PAMPERING DAY
- 29 MAY TRIP WINDSOR FARM SHOP